OHV owners 1in Nevada must
register vehicles

A Nevada law requiring owners of off-highway vehicles,
including dirt bikes, to register and title their vehicles
went into effect July 1.

All owners of off-highway vehicles manufactured in 1976 or
newer must register their vehicle and properly display the
registration decal in order to legally operate their vehicles
in Nevada.

OHVs purchased prior to July 1, 2012, must be registered by
July 1, 2013. Titles are optional for OHVs purchased before
July 1, 2012. OHVs purchased after July 1, 2012, must be
registered and titled within 30 days of purchase.

Registration applications are accepted and decals are issued
by mail only. For additional information, call (775) 684.4381.
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